
PARENTS:  WANT A SAFE PLACE FOR 
YOUR KIDS TO  

TRICK OR TREAT THIS YEAR? 
 

Central Nine Career Center is sponsoring a  
Safe Halloween.  Just bring your kids to Central 

Nine dressed in their Halloween costume  
for an evening of fun in a safe environment.  Our 

students decorate the campus and hand out 
candy to all trick or treaters.   

 

Admission is FREE!!!  
ThursdaY,  October 27th, 2011 

6:00 to 8:00 p.m. 
 

Central Nine Career Center 
1999 U.S. 31 South * Greenwood, IN  46143 

 
 


